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As a local business person running a fleet of cement trucks, I do not support the new bridge project 
and believe a bypass for heavy vehicles is needed.  We spend all day driving over the existing bridge 
with no drama, but a bypass to miss the intersections which cause all the traffic issues would be 
much more desirable.  As a resident I also do not want to see the heritage of the town and 
particularly the Square being ruined for no real benefit. 
 

Build the bypass and leave the existing bridge for local and pedestrian traffic. 


